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February 11, 2025

ICI Response to IOSCO Consultations on
OEF Liquidity Risk Management
The Investment Company Institute submitted a letter with its views on the International
Organization of Securities Commission’s consultations on revised recommendations for
liquidity risk management for open-end funds and the guidance for the effective
implementation of the recommendations. 

Read more in the comment letter.
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